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Title 4, Division 15, Article 2,  
CALIFORNIA CODE OF REGULATIONS 

State Charter School Facilities Incentive Grants Programs 
 

NOTICE OF MODIFICATION TO TEXT OF PROPOSED REGULATION 
 

Pursuant to the requirements of Government Code section 11346.8(c) and Section 44 of 
Title 1 of the California Code of Regulations, the California School Finance Authority 
hereby provides notice of changes made to proposed regulation sections 10180 and 
10182 from the regulatory changes proposed on January 10, 2025. The text of the 
regulation with proposed modifications is attached to this Notice.  
 
The Authority will accept written comments on the proposed changes from April 3, 2025, 
to April 18, 2025.  
 
Written comments may be submitted by mail to: 
 
CALIFORNIA SCHOOL FINANCE AUTHORITY  
ATTENTION: RYAN STOREY 
901 P STREET, THIRD FLOOR, SUITE B 
SACRAMENTO, CA 95814 
 
Comments may also be submitted by facsimile (FAX) at (916) 651-7709 or by e-mail to 
ryan.storey@treasurer.ca.gov.  
 
All written comments received by April 18, 2025, which pertain to the indicated changes 
will be reviewed by the Board and will be summarized and responded to in the Final 
Statement of Reasons. Please limit your comments to the modifications to the text.  


